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LONG-TERM ARRANGEMENT REGARDING TRADE IN COTTON TEXTILES

Notifications under Article 2

Second Year of the Arrangement

Addendum

The following communication, supplementing the information transmitted by
Denmark in connexion with Article 2 of the Long-Term Arrangement, has been
received by the secretariat.

Referring to GATT/AIR/429 concerning the notifications required under the
Long-Term Arrangement regarding International Trade in Cotton Textiles, I have the
honour to inform you that Denmark maintains a quota for import of cotton yarn from
the United Arab Republic. The quota, the size of which is based on the import of
the said product from the UAR in 1962 (9.4 million D. kr.) is increased yearly by
3 per cent, in accordance with Annex A of the Long-Term Arrangement.

Furthermore Denmark maintains import licensing of cotton textiles from UAR
and Colombia but - apart from the above-mentioned quota for cotton yarn - imports
so far have not been restricted.

My Government is of course prepared to consult with parties to the Arrangement,
if difficulties should arise in connexion with the Danish licensing of cotton
textile products.

Dueing the period in which the Long-Term Arrangement has been in force, my
Government has not invoked the provisions of Article 3 of the Arrangement.


